
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th March 2024 
 
 
Ref: CED/KAG 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 8 Parent Consultation Evening – Wednesday, 17th April – 4pm to 6pm 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our Year 8 parent consultation evening will take place on Wednesday, 
17th April from 4pm to 6pm.  We very much look forward to meeting with all parents and carers. 

 
Should over 80% of our families attend this evening, there will be a prize draw to win one of ten £50 
supermarket shopping vouchers!  All families will be issued with a free raffle ticket upon arrival. 
 
There is no need for you to make appointments to see your child’s teachers as you will be seen on a first-
come, first-served basis.  Each appointment will last for 5 minutes with your chosen teachers.  
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs C Edwards 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 



 

 

 

 
  

 

 


